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My name is Colleen Tobler. I live at  Beacon Hill, NSW 2100. I live in the middle of a suburb 
in Sydney and do not have access to gas. Cooper Close and Eltham Street do not have gas pipes in the 
street for us to connect to. Gas access finishes 200 meters to the top of the hill in McKillop Road and 500 
mls at the bottom of the hill in Mcintosh Road. 
 
 
When I first moved here 11 years ago AGL told me that it was too expensive for them to lay the lines. I 
know that in 2012 Towradgi Street, 3 streets away had gas lines laid due to a resident taking up the cause. 
Your advertisement in the SMH asks for submissions so i am starting the cause for the residents of the 
above streets. With the continuous rising costs of energy supplies, we should not be discriminated against 
in our choice of enery type and supplier in Sydney in 2013.  
 
Please concider us in you next round of installation. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Colleen Tobler  




